
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 
 

Towne Field House Track Resurfacing 
 
 

September 20, 2018 
 

Users of Towne Field House and adjacent building occupants; 
 

This correspondence provides a status update for the upcoming project to resurface the Towne Field House 
track. 

 
 

Dates for Activity:  September 21- October 31, 2018 
 

Work Activities: Resurfacing of track, infield and outfield surfaces. 

 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

 

In anticipation of a tractor trailer delivery of materials; several Faculty/Staff parking spaces will be 

temporarily coned-off  in the lots behind the Log on Friday morning until 9am. 

 

• The field house will be closed for the duration of this project. 
• 3 parking spaces in front of the field house will be coned off for use by the contractor as a laydown 

area. 
• All movable objects currently on the floor of the field house need to be removed by Friday, 

September 21, 2018 
• No other disruptions to activity outside Towne Field House should be experienced. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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